
Student Affairs Diversity Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

October 4, 2010 

 

Present: 

Mike Cairns  Matt Chaney  Sherry Hayes   Kristin Norton   

Troy Tissue  Leroy Wright 

 

The committee made additions to the projected major diversity initiatives for 2010-2011. 

Kristin Norton suggested student group initiatives on diversity be sent to the Diversity office as 

well as division initiatives.  

The committee looked over the Diversity report and discussed suggestions for each department.  

The committee will meet with the departments on Thursday, October 14.   

Please send items that you would like to include on the Student Affairs Diversity web page to 

Sherry Hayes.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Sherry Hayes 

Administrative Assistant to the 

Associate VP for Student Affairs 

 

   


